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31 July 2017 
 
A/Prof Jonathan Koea  
North Shore Hospital 
Private Bag 93-503 
Takapuna 0740 
 
Dear A/Prof Koea 
 

Re: Ethics ref: 14/NTB/77/AM04 

 Study title: Resection of Colorectal liver metastases with or without routine hilar 
lymphadenectomy 

 
This letter is to confirm approval of the annual progress report for this study, reviewed by 
the Chairperson of the Northern B Health and Disability Ethics Committee on 13 July 
2017. Existing approval remains valid. 
 
Your next progress report is due by 08 July 2018. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us for further information.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Kate O’Connor 
Chairperson 
Northern B Health and Disability Ethics Committee 
 
 
Encl: appendix A: documents submitted 
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Appendix A 
Documents submitted and approved 
 

 Document  Version  Date  

Post Approval Form  AM04 13 July 2017 

  
 
 
 


